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COMMUNIQUÉ 

 
New Mauritius Hotels Limited 

 
The Financial Services Commission (the ‘Commission’) refers to its Communiqué dated  

31 March 2017, whereby it was announced that Mr Kriti Taukoordass has been appointed to 

investigate into the transactions concerning the shares of New Mauritius Hotels Limited by 

Rogers and Company Limited, ENL Land Ltd and Swan Life Ltd. 

The Special Investigator has submitted his report dated 19 May 2017 and made a presentation to 

the FSC Board on 25 May 2017. 

The Commission has sought the views of its legal adviser on the findings of the Report. Upon 

receipt of the legal opinion, the Commission will take appropriate action, if any, as deemed 

necessary under the law.  

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
31 May 2017 
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